
 Any further communication on this 

subject should be addressed to:– 

 

The Under Secretary of State, 

 War Office, 

 Pall Mall 

 London, S. W., 

and the following number quoted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 War Office, 

7/India/1557 Pall Mall, S.W. 

 28th May, 1892. 

 

 

 

Sir, 

With reference to Major General Newmarch's 

letter of the 12th instant, M.4474, asking for the 

addresses of certain pensioners, I am directed by the 

Secretary of State for War to return the enclosed list, 

with the latest known addresses inserted, as requested. 

 I have the honor to be, 

 Sir, 

 Your obedient Servant, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Under Secretary of State, 

 INDIA OFFICE. 
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INDIA OFFICE. 
30 MAY, 92 


